VISION

A Christ-centered school community growing in the love and friendship of Jesus Christ in His Church and striving for peace in the social and ecological order



MISSION

We, in Basic Education, commit ourselves —
to Transformative Education
as a Christ-centered school community
dedicated to the integral formation of persons
empowered to promote justice, peace,
care for creation and solidarity.

Reclaim our JOY as God's beloved! School Thrust 2018-2019

July 04, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we expect more rains to come, we also anticipate incidences of Dengue fever in our communities. As the school has been doing every year as a precautionary measure against Dengue, we would like to inform you that your daughters may now come to school in proper Dengue attire. It consists of white long-sleeved shirt with a school patch on the left chest and PE jogging pants or any dark-colored jogging pants for uniformity and adequate coverage. The white long-sleeved shirts are available in the school bookstore. A pair of socks, preferably long, is also advised to be worn.

Please take note that if your child is suffering from fever of 2 days or more and experiencing any of the following signs and symptoms below, it is highly recommended that you bring her to her doctor immediately for further assessment and management.

- headache
- body weakness
- joint and muscle pains
- loss of appetite
- abdominal pain
- vomiting
- flushed/reddened skin; rashes
- bleeding

The school continuously does its part in eliminating possible breeding sites for mosquitoes that transmit Dengue fever disease and in maintaining cleanliness of its surroundings. We are also encouraging everyone to practice the same measures in preventing Dengue infection.

 	REPLY SLIP	
We have read and noted the contents of the Clinic Advisory on Dengue Fever.		
 Student's Name	Level & Section	Parent's Signature

All of the above-mentioned are in compliance with the School Health Program on its provision regarding awareness and prevention of diseases.

Thank you for your attention and compliance.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Michelle M. Delfin School Physician

Dr Melanie B. Carpizo School Physician

Noted by:

myerenhew

Mrs. Maria Luz P. San Andres Director for Student Affairs and Services